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MONTHLY TRUSTEE MEETING SUMMARY – 

JUNE 2025 

- ANNUAL DUES:  HHCA 2025 dues were due at the end of May.  Dave 

Moore has mailed second notices to those whose dues are outstanding. 

Please forward any questions to Dave Moore at (614) 402-1045.  All annual 

HHCA dues should be mailed to HHCA, PO BOX 184, Hebron OH 43025.   

- PARK CLEANUP:  A contract was awarded to do the clean-up at George 

South Park.  The scope of this work is for underbrush cleanup, grading, 

seeding, and landscaping.   

-HHCA 4th of July Celebration:  At our June meeting, trustees voted to 

cancel the parade portion of this event.  The neighborhood road conditions 

make golf carting and biking challenging on a solo basis.  These safety 

concerns and excessive dust were our main considerations in this difficult 

decision.  The celebration will continue to include live music by Mike 

Hawley and a bouncy house for the kids.  Trustees will be grilling up those 

yummy “big hotdogs” for your enjoyments as well and handing out chips 

and water.  Kona Ice will be on site with treats as too.  Please join us and 

your fellow neighbors!  This event will be Friday July 4 from 11AM – 1PM 

at East Park.   

-FUTURE of HHCA:  Note that the six trustee positions are held by 

resident volunteers.  Each of us entered this role to fill a need in the 

association with the attitude that we are serving our neighbors, not ruling 

them.  Please keep this in mind when communicating with one of us or 

posting on social media.  Our responsibilities are outlined in the HHCA 

Rules and Regulations.  These Rules and Regulations are posted on the 

HHCA website if you would like to familiarize yourself with them.  

As it stands, the HHCA will need three new trustees to rotate in at the September 2025 Annual meeting.  As our 

neighborhood has grown, the volunteer pool has not kept pace.  Please consider serving as a trustee.  Contact 

one of the trustees named on the top left of this newsletter if you have an interest.  We are happy to answer 

questions and explain the trustee roles.   The upside to serving your community is meeting a wide variety of 

friendly and interesting people who we now regard as friends! 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO 
HARBOR HILLS 
UPDATES 

The HHCA Trustees hope to 

provide residents with 

information about current events 

and projects that are happening in 

our neighborhood.  Feel free to 

send Kris ideas you think would 

be helpful in keeping everyone 

informed.    

 
Harbor Hills Civic      

Association new Website:        

 

www.hhcaoh.com 

 
Find us on FACEBOOK:  Harbor Hills 

Community Group 

 

Trustee Contact Information: 
Mark Stauch (248) 767-3917 

Kris Montgomery (614)769-5416 

Dave Ruffini (614) 329-4514 

Dave Moore (614) 402-1045 

James Stone (740) 281-6072 

Tammy Corriveau (614)668-7777 

  

 

http://www.hhcaoh.com/


YARD WASTE DUMPSTERS still at the parks: These will be removed once they are filled.  

• These are for yard waste only.  Please, no trash, no plastic bags, no building materials.    

• Very small tree trimmings only.  If you have a large tree taken down, do not use this as a place to dump 

the limbs.   

REMINDERS &UPCOMING EVENTS: 

June 21st HH Country Club 100 Year Celebration:  Live music by Mike Hawley, Food trucks 11 – 3PM, Games 

10AM -3PM, Bridgestone Ball fitting 11AM-4PM 

Teens in the area, if you would like to do any babysitting, pet sitting, pet walking, grass cutting, and/or snow 

removal, contact Tammy Corriveau to make a posting in the HHCA website. 

Wanted...3 people. are willing to work hard to develop the governing rules that will be used to form and 

operate a Corn Hole league at Hillcrest Park this year.  Lots of FUN for all ages. Contact Dick Gidlow after 6PM 

at 220.465. 9403.  

Please contact any trustee if you know of a new resident.  We have a welcoming committee that is happy to 

welcome them with a special welcome treat and arm them with all the important HHCA information.   

Trustee Q&A and July 4th at the East Park Celebration 11AM-1PM.  

Kind regards to all, 

-Kris Montgomery (Neighbor, Trustee, HHCA Secretary) 


